
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, DECEMBER 28, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AS YOU HAVE NOTICED ALREADY, WE ARE BACK TO OUR REGULAR PROGRAMMING 

AFTER OUR 7 DAYS OF NEARLY NON-STOP CHRISTMAS MUSIC. I WELCOME YOUR 

FEEDBACK REGARDING IT. I REALIZE THERE ARE MANY DIFFERENT OPINIONS 

REGARDING IT. SOME WOULD RATHER HAVE THE REGULAR PROGRAMMING CONTINUE. 

SOME LIKE ALL MUSIC WITH NO PROGRAMS. OTHERS LIKE MORE MUSIC BUT DON’T 

WANT TO ELIMINATE ALL OF THE BIBLE TEACHING PROGRAMS. SO, YOUR THOUGHTS 

AND COMMENTS ARE WELCOME.  

AS FOR OUR CHRISTMAS MUSIC, THAT WILL GRADUALLY PHASE BACK OVER TO NON-

CHRISTMAS MUSIC WITH THE LAST DAY BEING JANUARY 6; EPIPHANY.   

TWO YEARS AGO ON THIS DATE, DECEMBER 28, 2019, I ANNOUNCED THAT I HAD 

FINALIZED BUS TRIPS FOR 2020 TO INCLUDE THE PRAISEFEST IN BRANSON, THE 

WISCONSIN GOSPEL MUSIC FESTIVAL AT THE DELLS, THE CREATION MUSEUM & ARK 

ENCOUNTER, THE TRUE WOMAN CONFERENCE AND THE GRAND HOTEL ON MACKINAC 

ISLAND.  

I ALSO ANNOUNCED A FULL SLATE OF CONCERTS FOR 2020 INCLUDING BRINGING IN 

LEGACY FIVE, TRIBUTE QUARTET, TRIUMPHANT QUARTET, JOSEPH HABEDANK AND THE 

BALL BROTHERS. 

.AS YOU KNOW, MOST OF THOSE TRIPS AND CONCERTS DID NOT HAPPEN BECAUSE OF 

THE ONSET OF COVID-19. SO TODAY, I’M ANNOUNCING FOR THE YEAR 2022 THAT WE 

HAVE FINALIZED THE PLANNING OF OUR MARCH BUS TRIP TO BRANSON. INFORMATION 

IS BEING POSTED ON OUR WEBSITE AND WE WILL BEGIN TAKING RESERVATIONS. AS FOR 

CONCERTS, RIGHT NOW ONLY ONE HAS BEEN CONFIRMED AND THAT IS WITH LEGACY 

FIVE IN SEPTEMBER. THOSE HAVE BEEN FINALIZED. THE LORD WILLING, THOSE WILL 

HAPPEN. AND, I CONTINUE TO WORK ON OTHER EVENTS. SO STAY TUNED, AS THEY SAY. 

2021 HAS BEEN AN EXCITING YEAR OF MINISTRY. MANY LIVES HAVE BEEN TOUCHED 

AND CHANGED BY THE POWER OF GOD’S WORD. WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING HOW 

GOD WILL USE WRVM IN 2022. AND I INVITE YOU TO BE A PART OF THIS MINISTRY. WRVM 

IS LISTENER SUPPORTED. YOUR GIFTS, AND PRAYERS, MAKE IT HAPPEN. PLEASE 

CONSIDER HOW YOU MIGHT HELP BEFORE YEAR’S END. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


